
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 28, 2018 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As the International President for Alpha Phi, I recommend Raegan Ford Interior Design as an 
outstanding interior design firm for sorority projects.   
 
We worked together on a large scale renovation project in Tucson, Arizona for the Alpha Phi 
chapter at the University of Arizona.  As an alumnus of this chapter, the memories and history 
of the chapter were important to myself and my fellow alumni.  Raegan was instrumental in 
designing a home that blended Alpha Phi tradition with current design trends that are 
appreciated by the young chapter members today.   
 
Our Alpha Phi house at the University of Arizona has been featured in Phoenix Home and 
Garden Magazine and was recently recognized as one of the top 20 most beautiful sorority 
houses by Cosmopolitan Magazine. 
 
Raegan Ford Interior Design understands the requirements of designing for a sorority house 
and I am confident in recommending her firm. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Renee Zainer 
 
Renee Zainer 
International President 
Alpha Phi International Fraternity 
1930 Sherman Ave., Evanston, IL 60201 www.alphaphi.org 
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